Sexual and Gender Minority Research Activities at the NIH

Lecture and workshop with Dr.

Karen Parker

The UNC LGBTQ Health Disparities
Research Collborative is pleased to host
Dr. Karen Parker, Director of the Sexual &
Gender Minority Research Office at the NIH
for a lecture on February 7, 2019
on the priorities and funding scope of NIH's
strategic plan to advance SGM health.

On February 8, Dr. Parker will lead a workshop for students and junior investigators on grants-personship at the NIH.





lecture

Feb 7 2019, 4:00 pm - 5:30 pm Rosenau Hall 133 reception to follow



To sign up for an informal luncheon or one-on-one meeting with Dr. Parker, go to: http://tinyurl.com/kparkersignup



workshop

Feb 8 2019, 9:00 am - 10:30 am McGavran-Greenberg 2306







For questions, please contact Dirk Davis (dirkd@email.unc.edu) or May Chen (maychen@email.unc.edu)